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IP Datastream's response to Sandra Walsh's letter dated June 17th, 2015
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Dear Mr. King:

On June 5th I received the penalties letter via POSTAL MAIL and immediately contacted the office where

Pam Callea explained that on the 1St of May she sent mean email requesting the missing financial

information. I did not receive that email or any other correspondences until the late fee of $1000.00 was

sent to me. Within an hour I provided the missing information per her request on the email she sent me

on the 5th after my conversation with her. This information was submitted via the online system and for

some reason did not get attached to the submission.

Sondra Walsh mentions that all correspondences were done via email which is untrue and I responded

to the letter in the mail. She also explains that in 2012 I had prior mitigation which is only slightly true

since I did have to pay fees, just a smaller amount.

We did not have to pay any fees because we don't sell that much as it is, a $1000.00 is months of profit

for a small company and I will from now on submit our paper work 60 days before the due date and

send it via postal mail.

appreciate the opportunity to explain in better detail the issue. If you have any further questions you

can reach me by telephone at 503-410-9169.

Torrie


